
NWPGCSA’S  SOCIAL  EVENT! 

Thursday, August 16, 2018 

at 

Presque Isle Downs 

Erie, PA 

We hope you and your significant other will join 

us for an evening at Presque Isle Downs casino.  

It is located East of Erie just off Interstate 90, Ex-

it 27, onto PA Route 97 South.  We have booked a 

spot right by the windows at their Brew Brothers 

restaurant for 6:00 PM.  The live races begin at 

5:30 PM so we can watch (and possibly wager) 

as we dine.  We will be ordering off the menu for 

dinner so there is no meeting fee.  You will simp-

ly be responsible for your own meal. 

 

The highlight of the evening will be meeting our 

2018 NWPGCSA Non-Turf Scholarship Award Win-

ners—Alexis Mills and Brandon Seliga!   

 

RSVP by Tuesday, August 14th to Julie Powell at 

(724) 421-7588.  We need a head count to make 

sure there are enough tables reserved for us.   
   


